
Public Notice
Luzerne  County  invites
qualified  agencies  and
individuals  to  submit  a
Request for Proposal (RFP) to
provide  services  for  the
following:

PROFESSIONAL AUDIT
SERVICES FOR

LUZERNE COUNTY HUMAN
SERVICES

For the Fiscal Year Ending
June 30, 2024

Calendar Year Ending
December 31, 2024

Ref#07022024RFPOHS
Responses  for  the  listed
Request  for  Proposals  must
be submitted to The Luzerne
County  Purchasing
Department,  c/o  Purchasing
Director,  20  North
Pennsylvania  Avenue,  Suite
203, Wilkes Barre, Pa, 18711
prior to 4:00 p.m.(prevailing
time)  July  30,  2024,
packages may be obtained at
the offices of Luzerne County
Purchasing Department in the
Penn Place Building, 20 North
Pennsylvania  Avenue,  Suite
203, Wilkes Barre, Pa 18711,
and  also  on  the  County
website  at
www.luzernecounty.org. Qu
estions regarding this RFP or
the need for additional data or
information  should  be
submitted in writing by email
to  
MaryAnn.Amesbury@Luzerne
county.org.  Failure  to  follow
these instructions may result
in RFP rejection. RFP’s may be
received  weekdays  between
the hours of 9:00 AM and 4:00
PM.  only  excluding
holidays.   The  County  of
Luzerne does not discriminate
on  the  basis  of  race,  color,
national  origin,  sex,  religion,
age, family, and handicapped
status in employment or the
provision  of  services.   The
County of Luzerne is an Equal
Opportunity Employer.
Advertisement published by

order of:
Luzerne County Manager

Romilda Crocamo


